
New Mexico School for the Arts Gives Notice of a Possible Quorum

The New Mexico School for the Arts Governing Council is giving notice that they may have a 
quorum for Funeral Services for Greg Hunt on November 8, 2022 at 5 pm and November 9, 
2022 at 10 am. This is an extenuating circumstance due to a funeral for a former GC member. 

For more information contact Marie Tapia, mtapia@nmschoolforthearts.org 505-310-4194. 


